
 

 

From: Tracy [e-mail address redacted]
 
Sent: 9/29/2011 05:36:28 PM
 
To: USPTO Info <usptoInfo@uspto.gov>
 
Subject: Patents--Issue Fee Payments
 

I have received a Notice of Allowance and Fees due. The document was sent out 

pre-September 26th, so the issue fee is still at the old rate. I am required to 

update this fee when paying or does this new fee increase kick into effect on issue 

fee notices sent on and after the 23rd? 


Sincerely, 


Tracy M Heims
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